25th November 2005

Dear Sir/Madam,

KENT VILLAGE OF THE YEAR COMPETITION
The Kent Village of the Year competition is a very high profile event and last year the winner was Eastry. The Kent winner goes through to the regional finals and if successful, to the national finals which is announced at a prestigious event in London. We think it is a fantastic competition in which small rural communities are given the opportunity to celebrate their community life.
We would like to know if you would be interesting in sponsoring a category.
The categories are:

Building Community Life 


– Sponsored by DEFRA
Businesses in the Community 
– Available to Sponsor
Young People 


– Available to Sponsor
Old People 



– Available to Sponsor
Environmental Action 


– Not available 
Information Technology

 – Available to Sponsor
You will be offered a trade stand at the presentation evening which will take place in early September 2005. Your name and logo will also be included in any publicity, certificates and any other materials that we produce internally. 

We are looking for dynamic organisations to sponsor the whole event for £500. We are also looking for sponsorship for individual categories and we are offering communities a maximum prize of £250 for each category. You can choose which category(ies) you would like to sponsor from those still available and you will be invited to attend the presentation evening to present your cheque to the winners, or, should you choose to sponsor the whole event your name and logo will be on all our promotional literature and you will be offered  the opportunity to promote your organisation at the presentation evening.
Our current sponsors and supporters for this competition are: Calor, Defra, BBC Radio Kent and The Kent Men of the Trees

If you would like more information on sponsorship, please do not hesitate to contact me on miranda.hayes@ruralkent.org.uk or on the telephone number above.

For more information on the competition itself, please contact our organiser, Ruth Pascoe, on 01304 368725,
I do hope you will consider sponsoring this extremely worthwhile competition.

Miranda Hayes

Deputy Director
